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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BERT* 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 

January 31, 1974 

To: Board of Regents, Tyler State College 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. Campus and Building Committee Meeting 

TELEPHONE 214 595-0711 

Committee Chairman Neal E. Velvin has called a meeting of the 
Campus and Building Committee for Tuesday, February 5, 1974, at 
3:00 p.m. on the college campus. The purpose of the meeting is to 
receive and consider information relative to Phase I architectural 
planning and construction for Tyler State College. 

II. Spring, 1974, Enrollment 

I am pleased to relate to you the enrollment for the Spring Semester, 
1974. There are 580 students enrolled for credit and 6 enrolled for 
non-credit. 48 towns and 17 counties are represented by our student 
body - from Tarrant County on the west to Panola County on the east, 
and from Upshur County on the north to Polk County on the south, plus 
New Orleans, Louisiana. 

III. Texas State Bar Town Hall Program 

The auditorium at Tyler State was filled to capacity last Thursday evening, 
January 24, when the State Bar Association hosted a Town Hall Program on 
some of the laws passed by the 63rd Texas Legislature. Attached is a copy 
of a letter of appreciation from State Bar President Leroy Jeffers. 

IV. Minutes of the January 9, 1974 Board of Regents Meeting 

iHS:11 

The work copy of the Minutes of the January 9, 1974 meeting of the Board 
of Regents is attached for your consideration. 
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